








GW SCHOOL OF BUSINESS | 3

A MESSAGE FROM THE DEAN

Anuj Mehrotra, Ph.D.
Dean

I offer congratulations to The Class of 2022 of the George Washington University 
School of Business. This class deserves to not just be congratulated for the 
accomplishment of earning a degree, but moreover its outstanding adaptability, 
perseverance, and can-do spirit in overcoming the disruptions and meeting the 
challenges brought about by the global crisis.

Whether you earned a four-year degree, a graduate degree or doctorate, you can all 
be proud of what you have achieved. You have successfully completed a rigorous 
course of study at one of the world’s finest institutions, gaining the knowledge, 
skills and aptitude necessary to compete—and excel—in today’s global business 
environment. You have also earned something equally valuable: membership in 
the GWSB alumni community, a 57,000-strong, worldwide network of dynamic 
individuals who have compiled a remarkable record of success in countless fields 
of endeavor. I urge you to stay engaged and stay in touch with your classmates, as 
well as those who have gone before at GWSB. I guarantee in the years to come 
you will find the GWSB alumni community to be an enormous professional asset.

While commencement is an important life milestone, signifying a new beginning, 
the start of professional career or the pursuit of additional, advanced academic 
challenges, I would also urge you to stay connected with GWSB. Your education 
was enhanced significantly by former GWSB students who gave generously of 
their time and talents in sharing their “real-world” business experience with 
current students. I hope the students who follow you can count on you to “pay 
it forward.” I ask each of you to do your part (and then some) to be a supportive 
member of our great community.

I am confident that your GWSB education has equipped you to succeed in 
today’s business environment and in adapting to its shifting demands. Digital 
media innovator Jay Samit, independent vice chairman of Deloitte, was on the 
mark when he said, “Lifelong learning is no longer a luxury but a necessity for 
employment.” At GWSB, we are committed to the concept of lifelong learning. 
You can count on us to be here for you to offer the resources you need to continue 
learning. Whether you are looking to up-skill, re-skill or change career paths, we 
invite you to “Return + Learn” at GWSB.

Again, congratulations and best wishes for your every future success.

All the best,

 

Anuj Mehrotra, Ph.D.
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